
ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR 

Thurs. Feb 15th, 2024 

 
Attention all grade 10's  
Next week will be the last advisory before the Celebration of IB on March 
7th. Your Presentation Posters are DUE NEXT WEEK, Wed FEB 21, 
please upload an image of the completed poster to your managebac 
account.  If you need help send your supervisor a message on teams and 
set up a tutorial time.  We are looking forward to the celebration and want 
to make sure you are ready and prepared!  
 
Hey grads please meet on the field at the start of lunch for your twin day 
yearbook photoshoot! 
 
To all girls in grades 8, 9 and 10 interested in joining the Junior Girls soccer 
team, please attend an important meeting on tomorrow Feb. 15 at lunch in 
room B205.  If you have any questions, please message Mr. Cabrera" 

This is a reminder to anyone who is interested in joining the Carson Ice 
Hockey team - sign up forms are due at the main today at 3:00 PM. Extra 
forms are also available in the main office. 

Attention all grade 8, 9, and 10 students!  Have you ever thrown a 
frisbee?  Have you ever run on a field?  Do you like playing games?  If so, 
Ultimate is for you!  Come to Ms. Postl’s room (B211) at lunch on 
Wednesday, Feb 21 if you might be interested in playing Ultimate this 
Spring.  No experience necessary! 
  

 


